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Providing vote by mail is proven to work. People who cannot take time off work, who 

cannot afford to take time off work, who cannot get daycare for their children, who 

cannot afford to get daycare for children, who have disabilities making it difficult or 

impossible to get to a polling place, who will not be in the area on voting day - all of 

these people will be unable to vote. In addition, showing how by mail allows people to 

review their choices as they fill out their ballots. Why would anyone think that taking 

this b away from people would be a good idea?  

 

Please oppose this attempt to making voting more difficult or impossible for the 

citizens of Oregon. 


